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STATE OF GEORGIA 

 

Secretary of State 
Corporations Division 

313 West Tower 
2 Martin Luther King, Jr. Dr.
Atlanta, Georgia 30334-1530 

AMENDED CERTIFICATE OF AUTHORITY 
NAME CHANGE

 

 I, Brad Raffensperger, the Secretary of State and the Corporation Commissioner of the State of 
Georgia, hereby certify under the seal of my office that 

 NEOPOST USA INC.  
a Foreign Profit Corporation  

 

formed under the laws of the State of Delaware and authorized  to transact  business in  Georgia on 
 10/03/1977, has amended its application to transact business in this state by the filing of an amendment 
changing its name to                                 

       

  Quadient, Inc.  
a Foreign Profit Corporation

 and by the paying of fees as provided by Title 14 of the Official Code of Georgia Annotated.  Attached 
hereto is a true and correct copy of said application.

 

 

 

 

WITNESS my hand and official seal in the City of Atlanta 

and the State of Georgia on 04/07/2020. 
  
 
 
 

   





 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Quadient, Inc.  |  478 Wheelers Farms Rd., Milford, CT 06461  |  www.quadient.com 

Neopost is now Quadient  

Dear Customer, 
 
Today, every business transaction – from mail to e-commerce – is an opportunity to make a meaningful connection. 
To make an impact on someone’s life. To turn a customer into an advocate. As of February 24, 2020, Neopost has 
rebranded to Quadient. This change signifies the unification of our global organization around a common purpose, 
focusing on the future and our customers. 
 
Quadient is the driving force behind the world’s most meaningful customer experiences. By focusing on four key 
solution areas including Customer Experience Management, Business Process Automation, Mail-Related Solutions, 
and Parcel Locker Solutions, Quadient helps simplify the connection between people and what matters.  
Under this newly structured organization, we continue our commitment to delivering exceptional experiences to 
our clients and their customers.  
 
 
As part of this evolution, our company name has changed from "Neopost USA Inc." to “Quadient, Inc.” 
 
 
You will find a W-9 for Quadient, Inc. included with this note for your convenience. Please remember to update 
your records accordingly and address all future business correspondence to our new company name. All purchase 
orders from this point forward should use our new name. Other than the company name, all other details, 
including current contracts and existing agreements, remain unchanged.  
 
If you have any questions regarding your account, visit us at www.myquadient.com or chat with us at 
www.quadient.com.   
 
For more information visit: www.quadient.com/connections. 
 
Thank you for your business and continued loyalty. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Alain Fairise 
President and COO, North America 
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